
“SHARE THE WARMTH” MISSION 
WAYS YOU CAN HELP: 

 

 

 Join us on Saturday, November 21 on the mission field in NYC (Penn 

Station area)! 

o For more information, Justin Taub and Frank Donato are 

available after the service! 

 Create a Crisis Care Kit (shopping list below) for “Share the 

Warmth”! Due Sunday, 11/15. 

 Donate any warm-weather items (winter coats, hats, scarves, 

gloves, etc.)! 

 Monetary donations are appreciated and will go directly to the 

homeless! 

 Make prayer cards/notes for the homeless with an encouraging 

Bible verse or sentiment. 

o Pen it Forward is on Friday, November 6th! Join us! 

 Pray for this mission; for all those involved in and affected by it; that 

many will come to know God in a personal way! 

 
          CRISIS CARE KITS              
          Shopping List 

          1 Shampoo (12-18 oz.)                  1 Hair comb or brush 
          2 Bars of soap                                 2 Hand towels                                 
          1 Toothpaste (4-6.4 oz)                 4 Pocket-sized pkgs. Kleenex 
          3 Toothbrushes                               1 Deodorant 
          1 Box of Band-Aids                         1 Hand sanitizer gel       
                           1 Cliff bar (or similar granola bar)       

 

*A special request was made to include disposable feminine hygiene 

products for the female homeless population. 

*Place all items in the provided two-gallon Ziploc bag and return to 

Patchogue Church of the Nazarene by Sunday, November 15. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Operation Christmas Child 
Shoebox Outreach of Samaritan’s Purse 

 

 
It has certainly been a different kind of year for all of us but, 

 some things are still the same.  
Once again, we will be packing shoeboxes for Samaritan's Purse.  

Especially now, the gifts we send to children around the world  
might be their only joy this year. 

 
On Saturday, November 21, at 11 A.M., we will have a Packing Party 

 in the church fellowship hall. Masks will be required.  
Due to the church being closed for so many months, 

 our usual item collection has fallen short.  
Even so, I hope to be able to fill 100 boxes at the party. 

 
I will have empty OCC shoeboxes available starting Sunday, 

 along with a brochure to guide you with what items to include if you choose 
to fill a box. ALL FILLED SHOEBOXES ARE DUE ON  

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 22. 
 

If you haven't been coming to church but staying connected at home, 
 you can still use any shoebox to fill, indicate boy or girl, 

 and drop it off at the church office.  
The age groups are 2-4, 5-9, and 10-14.  

You can check the website at samaritanspurse.org for more information. 
 

Thank you in advance for all your generous giving 
 and participation in this wonderful ministry. 

 
In Christ, 

Mary Ann Malcolm 
 

http://samaritanspurse.org/

